
David Woosley

From: Darryl Graves, P.C. [graveslaw1234@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2007 1:41 PM

To: David Woosley

Subject: Pedestrian Crosswalk at 11th & NH
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Dear Mr. Woosley: 

I deliver court documents to the Judicial Center 2-4 times each week for my employer, Darryl Graves.  I 
park facing South on New Hampshire in the metered area in front of the Allen Press Bldg., making it 
necessary for me to cross 11th Street at the pedestrian crosswalk.

I write to advise you that this is not a safe crosswalk!  Traffic from Massachusetts St.turning East onto 
11th does not see the sign and pedestrians (in that very wide crosswalk) have to either hurry accross, 
yield to the traffic trying to turn North onto New Hampshire, or risk being hit.  And this is after looking 
both ways to assure that no cars are coming! I worry for the safety of individuals who believe 
themselves to be safe as they step out into on-coming traffic. 

I have observed slightly raised brick walkways in other places on New Hampshire, such as in front of 
the Arts Center and between the Jouranl World Bldg. and it's employee parking lot.  Would it be 
possible to put something like this at 11th and New Hampshire?

If I can offer additional information about my own concerns I would be happy to do so, and may be 
contacted either by phone or fax at the numbers listed below. 

Thank you. 

Gina Witt

Darryl Graves, P.C. 
203 Lyon Street 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
(785) 843-8117; FAX (785) 843-0492 
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